
Dr. Oliver Portugall finally arrived in Japan, and gave a 
talk in the 1000-T workshop the other day
Dr. Oliver Portugall has finally arrived in Japan on May 9th as a foreign visiting professor from France. 
It was delayed for 8 months. The initially planned arrival date was September 1st. 

Oliver gave us a talk on his research in the ISSP workshop (Development of 1000-T Science) held the 
other day June 10th and 11th.    https://ymatsuda.issp.u-tokyo.ac.jp/workshop/2022_1000T/workshop2022_1000T.html

2022.5.27 Group photo（Two guys on the right side will come back to the lab in October）
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